
playground,  

 
 

Tel.023 9248 2941  E-mail liz.mardel@talktalk.net 
 

Dear Sir 
 
If you have a suitable notice board seen by your members, I wonder 
if you would be kind enough to display the enclosed flyer. 
 
Many former pupils of this school found their years in Malta a 
highlight of their childhood.  Now aged in their late 30s to 60s they 
are scattered round the world and hard to locate so we are trying 
any way we can to alert them to the school’s website and the 
coming reunion.  Your help would therefore be very much 
appreciated. 
 
Many thanks     

 
Aerial view of Verdala RN Primary School, 

Malta around 1960 - playground, classrooms, 
crocodile of children, palm tree, 

          climbing frame and all! 

 
The junior school opened on this site in about 
1952 and closed when the British were ‘asked 

to leave’ Malta in 1979 
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